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This bill plays into the rhetoric of today’s MAGA republicans messages that there is 

fraud in the mail-in ballot system. What this will really do it make it difficult for certain 

demographics to place their votes, and unnecessary change the voting system of a 

state that has performed flawless mail-in voting for decades without issue. I vote NO.  


